Coats, Brian@Waterboards

From: Patty Slomski <ps@eslawfirm.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 3:23 PM

To: Sobeck, Eileen@Waterboards

Cc: Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards; Doduc, Tam@Waterboards; Moore, Steven@Waterboards; Dadamo,

Dorene@Waterboards; Esquivel, Joaquin@Waterboards; Lauffer, Michael@Waterboards;
Oppenheimer, Eric@Waterboards; Ekdahl, Erik@Waterboards; Westhoff, Steven@Waterboards;
Richard.Svindland@amwater.com; Sarah.Leeper@amwater.com; Kathryn.Horning@amwater.com;
lan.Crooks@amwater.com; jminton@pcl.org; bkampe@cityofpacificgrove.org; dstoldt@mpwmd.net;
stiversd@pebblebeach.com; Robert Donlan

Subject: Clarifcation to Cal-Am's Response to “Petition to Modify SWRCB Resolution 2016-0040"

Ms. Sobeck — Last week | e-mailed a letter to you dated June 7, 2018, on behalf of California-American Water Company
(Cal-Am) regarding Cal-Am’s response to the Petition to Modify SWRCB Resolution 2016-0040. Upon further review, Cal-
Am wants to clarify that not all of the moving parties listed in Footnote 1 signed the CPUC filing referenced in Footnote
6. To be clear, the Regional Water Authority is not a party to the Motion for a Phase 3 proceeding filed with the CPUC on
May 11, 2018. The complete list of parties to the CPUC motion are as follows: Monterey Regional Water Pollution
Control Agency, California Unions for Reliable Energy, Citizens for Just Water, City of Marina, Landwatch Monterey
County, Marina Coast Water District, Monterey Peninsula Water Management District, Planning and Conservation
League, Public Trust Alliance, Public Water Now, Sierra Club, and Surfrider Foundation.

| apologize for any confusion that may have been created.
Thank you.

Patty Slomski, paralegal

SeHRE MR

2600 Capitol Avenue, Suite 400
Sacramento, CA 95816

(916) 447-2166
ps@eslawfirm.com
www.eslawfirm.com
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